
Cambridge University has returned four 
spears to the descendants of an 
indigenous community in Australia, who 
crafted them. The four aboriginal spears 
are all that remain of the forty or so that 
British explorer, James Cook, and his 
team took from the Gweagal people more 
than 250 years ago. On their arrival in 
Australia in 1770, they became the first 
known Europeans to reach the country's 
east coast.

In the news this week
Share your response with someone 
at home to the news that the 
spears are being returned after 250 
years. Do you both feel the same?

What belongings are important to 
you? Do you have any items from 
grandparents or other relatives that 
have special value to you?

Things to talk about at home ...
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Please note any interesting thoughts or comments
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https://www.google.com/maps/place/Picture+News+Ltd./@54.0654073,-1.6041829,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x4879558c41026739:0xe9784a936f7748ed!8m2!3d54.0653775!4d-1.6019765
mailto:help@picture-news.co.uk?subject=This%20week's%20news
http://www.picture-news.co.uk/discuss
http://www.picture-news.co.uk/discuss
https://twitter.com/helppicture

	Slide 22

